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Art Show 2023-2024 
All are welcome to the ZPS District Spring Art Show. The show will be on display at Royal Atrium Inn (400 Parkside Drive 

in Zeeland) March 18 –22. The artist reception will be March 19 from 5:30—7:30pm. Students who have an art piece 

displayed in the show should have received a note from Ms. Butler this week. 

Volunteer for the Walk Program 
Parents – we need your help. We cannot do this without you. Please call the office to sign up to volunteer for one or 

more Walk Program days. Thank you. 

March is Reading Month – Saddle Up and Read 
March is always a great month as we celebrate all things reading. This year’s ZPS theme is “Saddle Up and Read”. A 

packet of information went home two weeks ago with students. Be sure to read this over and add the fun activities to 

your calendar. If you misplaced your packet 

Transportation Forms for 24/25 School Year 
It is the time of year when we start planning for the next school year! Every student needs a new transportation form 

filled out for the 24/25 school year regardless of transportation status (bus rider, walker, out of district, etc.). Please click 

on this link to go to the online form. Please note that busing information will be shared through your parent portal 

account, so make sure you have an account or contact the office at 616.748.3350 to get an application. 

Zeeland Recreation 
Zeeland Rec has some upcoming programs that you don't want to miss! Please visit zps.org > Zeeland Recreation for 

more details. 

2024-2025 Enrollment 
Zeeland Public Schools is now enrolling Kindergarten – 12th grade students for the 24-25 school year. Please go to 

zps.org > Enrollment if you would like to be a part of the ZPS family. 

  


